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In regards to FEC letter on March 4, 2011: 

 

Discrepancy between the Year End 2009 Cash on Hand and the 2010 April Quartely Beginning Cash on Hand are due to the 

correction made in the most recent amendment to the 2010 April Quarterly.  Corrected numbers (between the FEC and ASTA) 

can be found in all of the amended 2010 reports. 


